
 

 

  

12th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
  
Monday 19th September – Bank Holiday for Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II 
  
You may be aware that Monday 19th September has been declared a Bank Holiday to mark the funeral of Queen 
Elizabeth II. As a result, schools across the country will be closed that day. 
  
Over the next week, during this period of National Mourning, we will continue to mark the passing of Queen Elizabeth 
II and the accession of King Charles III in appropriate ways within school. The full school routine remains in place, 
however, so that all students can continue to settle into the new academic year. 
  
  
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

James Wilson 
Principal 


